COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE III

CHEDRO-IIi MEMORANDUM ‘ OCM 18 2
No. {P8 ., series of 2023 '

For . ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF THE STATE
UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES (SUCs) IN REGION lii

Subject : QUICK SURVEY ON THE TOTAL NUMBER OF UNITS ON PROGRAMS OF
SUCs

Date : August 4, 2023

The CHED Office of Standards and Programs Development (OPSD) is conducting a Quick
Survey on the Total Number of Units on the Programs offered by the State Universities
and Colleges (SUCs) to be provided to the Office of the Senate.

Relative to this, all SUCs are requested to accomplish the attached Excel template and submit
the same through chedro3@ched.qgov.ph copy furnished mtsalta@ched.gov.ph, on or before
Monday, October 23, 2023.

Should there be any further queries, the concerned staff may directly coordinate with Dr. Maria
Teresa S. Salta, Education Supervisor |l through telephone number (045)-402-6659 or email
at mtsalta@ched.gov.ph.

Wide ?issemination of this memorandum is desired.

MS. LORA L. YUSI
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Director IV

Incl: As stated
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